

HAMILTON FIRE DEPT. PENSIONERS ASSOCIATION

President

Rodger Carnegie

Secretary

Fred Morse

Treasurer

Don Girt

The Group held its Quarterly Meeting on Tuesday June 33th at 10:00 A.M. Sta. #5.

There were 41 Pensioners in attendance.

Treasureers Report

\$413.50

LAST ALARM

AL METHAM

69 yrs.

GOOD AND WELFARE CHAIRMAN GEORGE PASTOR Home 648-2630

Any person that knows of a Brother that is ill or in the hospital, Please let George

know. Thank You.

ANNIVERSARY CONGRATULATIONS GO OUT TO

MR. and MRS. JACK REDDING

50 yrs.

HUMAN RESOURCES As of June 16/2000 for the City of Hamilton and Wentworth Region will be

located at the old Court House.

Good and Welfarevisited Harley Booker in the Hospital, hes home at the moment. THE GROUP WELCOMES THE NEW PENSIONERS

RICK FLETCHER LEN DAVIES

PETER SHAW

JIM DAWSON

Doug Hanham

PAT SPEZIALE

YEARLY DUES of the Group will be \$5.00 on a VOLUNTARY BASES. The year will be from March to March. If you have already donated We Thank You. The Biggest Expence is Stamps and Memoriums.

NEW SPORTS CHAIRMAN IS PAUL VILLENEUVE HOME 547-6701

WORK 547-1846

REMINDERS

FIRE DEPT UNION PICNIC

Sunday July 9/2000

Confederation Park

Details in Stations in June.

HORSE SHOE PITCH

Sept. 7/2000 Steve Morelli Park Thurs

Tons of Prizes

Call Steve at HOME 647-3358 or 648-4489

GOLF SCRAMBLE

Tues Sept 12/2000

Tee Time 9:00 A.M.

The Greens at Renton (Nanticoke G.& C.) Cost \$70.00 Cart Steak Dinner and Prizes.

Many Thanks to Steve Morelli who now is doing all are copying.

For the Golf Scrabble please phone Ross Hammill Home 383-1457 Work 383-5231

HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY SUMMER.

NEXT QUARTERLY MEETING SEPTEMBER 12/2000, Station #5 at 10:00 A.M.